Principal Mr Michael Hoffmann
Budmouth Academy Weymouth

BUDMOUTH CHICKERELL ROAD, WEYMOUTH, DT4 9SY

ACADEMY

01

EMAIL: OFFICE@BUDMOUTH-ASPIRATI

1st November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Netball Superleaque Trip - Friday 8th March 2024

We have an exciting opportunity for your child to attend a live Netball Superleague match between Team
Bath and London Pulse.

As your child has represented Budmouth Academy in Netball, and is progressing well in their sport lessons,
we would like to offer them a place on the trip to Bath University, Sports Training Village. The visit will take
place on Friday 8th March 2024, leaving Budmouth Academy at 4.00pm and returning at approximately
11:30pm. Your child can wear non-school uniform and they may wish to bring a packed tea as there will be
little opportunity to buy food during the trip. They may also wish to bring a little money for ‘spends’.

The cost of the visit is £20.00, which includes transport to and from Bath and the cost of the entry ticket.
Places on the trip are limited to 30 and will be offered on a first come, first served basis. To book a place on
the trip please make payment via ParentMail before Friday 9th February 2024.

Yours sincerely

Jayne Guppy Louise Bugler

Assistant Principal PE Teacher

jauppy@budmouth-aspirations.org lbugler@budmouth-aspirations.or
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